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March 26,1997
,

Thomas M. Kiefer, M.D.
Westport Family Medicine Center Inc.
829 Main Road
Westport, MA 02790

'

Dear Dr. Kiefer:

This letter verifies the receipt of the completed NRC Form 483 dated March 7,1997. This :

form is a condition of the general license under 10 CFR 31.11 authorizing in-vitro testing with
byproduct material under general license.

The form has been assigned registration number 8084. When making changes to any of the
information ,on the form, please reference the registra+:-" number and address the

,

'
correspondence to Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, Washington DC 20555

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact me at (301) 415-7857. I

i
l

"

Sincerely, - |
!

/5
KimBerly Randall, Registration Specialist
Sealed Source Safety Section

'

Source Containment and |

Devices Branch {,

Division of Industrial and
j Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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